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Mr Michael  

Jennings

OBJ2013/7585/P 09/01/2014  09:33:00 I am disappointed that the revision of this scheme hasn't taken into account the planning inspector or 

local resident's views.  The frontage is still not in keeping with the character of the adjoining properties 

with respect to colour of brick, nature of the windows or roof line.  There is an opportunity here to 

create a distinctive design in sympathy with the Victorian nature of the surrounding area.  This is not 

that.  In particular the newly introduced glass balconies are an eyesore and will produce a mirror-like 

effect and reflect sunlight directly into the gardens in Sarre Road properties while creating no useful 

living space within the flats.  Indeed being west facing and glass enclosed they will become mini 

hothouses (there is direct experience of this in a recent development in Fortune Green).  The angular 

block structure of much of the property is still far too aggressive compared with the adjoining 

properties.

41 Gondar 

Gardens

NW6 1EP

Mrs Margaret  R 

Newman

OBJ2013/7585/P 30/12/2013  19:02:37 I think it is a sham, to destroy a wildlife haven that is much needed and why not build a wildlife to 

teach today's children about the value of animal and plant life.  Instead of another overpriced, 

overcrowded development that only the rich can afford!!

Is there not enough problems with the parking, rubbish collection, traffic jams and general 

overpopulation of this area and another three buildings of the same dimensions that will have an 

detrimental effect on the neighbourhood without this one needing to add to the problem.

It is time this plan as it is for a modern, expensive development which does not benefit anyone apart 

from the developers pocket.

Please do not allow another beautiful wildlife haven to be destroyed as it will kill much of the wildlife 

in this area and cause nothing but heartache and sorrow for future generations if we let this go ahead.

Not to mention the safety of our children and animals with the increased traffic. Also the designs so not 

fit in with the local area and when I co

4 Agamemnon 

road

West hampstead

NW6 1DY

Miss Amanda J 

Newman

OBJ2013/7585/P 30/12/2013  19:01:104 Agamemnon 

road

West Hampstead 

London 

NW6 1DY
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